
 

 

CITY OF PIEDMONT  
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 

KNUCKLEBOOM SCHEDULE CHANGE 
 

 
 

The City of Piedmont Public Works Department has changed the kuckleboom 

truck pickup schedule to better serve our citizens.   

 

Limb and brush pickup will be completed Monday through Friday the first three 

weeks of the month. 

 

Junk pickup will be completed Monday through Friday on the last week of each 

month.  

 

PLEASE help us with the following items so that we can better serve you.  

 

1) Please place limbs and junk by the edge of the roadway at least three feet away 

from any items such as mailboxes, etc.  

2) Separate limbs and junk into two different piles, as we dispose of these items 

at different locations. 

3) NO HOUSEHOLD GARBAGE will be picked up by the knuckleboom truck and 

should be placed in your blue trashcan. 

 

Putting household garbage by the roadway could result in a littering ticket and 

court fines!!!!        

 

Please contact our office at 256-447-3560 for more information. 


